
PUB-NLH-099 
Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study 

Page 1 of 1 

Q.  Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - EFLA Consulting Engineers Report - Structural Capacity 1 

Assessment of the Labrador Island Transmission Link, April 30, 2020 (“EFLA” Report) 2 

 Further to PUB-NLH-098 with respect to Hydro’s cover letter for the April 30, 2020 EFLA report, 3 

referring to a Halder & Associates study, please explain in as much detail as is available the 4 

scope of the study and provide any documentation that describes the scope. 5 

 6 

 7 

A. Please refer to Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s response to NP-NLH-002. 8 


